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13th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Parent/Carer Interviews – Thursday 9th March 2023 (2.00pm to 7.00pm) 
 

Due to teaching strikes taking place on 16th March 2023, we have moved the date for Parent 
Interviews.  Parent Interviews for you to meet your child’s teacher and discuss their progress 
and review pupil targets will take place on Thursday 9th March 2023 from 2.00pm until 
7.00pm for all classes.  These meetings will take place face to face in school. 
 

The children will be dismissed from school at 1.30pm on this day. 
 

We would ask for your support in ensuring you are on time for your appointment.  Please note 
we will be adhering to the 10 minute appointment to avoid unnecessary waiting for 
parents/carers.  If you feel you will need longer than 10 minutes, please contact your child’s 
teacher through the office to arrange an appointment on a different day. 
 
Booking will be via the SchoolCloud system as usual.  Appointment bookings will open today 
and will close on Tuesday 7th March.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date 
please contact the office. 
 
In order to book an appointment please visit https://gorsewood.schoolcloud.co.uk  and login with 
the following information: 

 

 Parent Title, First Name, Surname  Parent Email  Pupil First Name, Pupil Surname, Date of Birth 
 

For easy access you can find a link to the site on the School Gateway under Useful Links. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

If you do not have access to the internet or prefer not to book online please contact the 
school office who can book an appointment on your behalf.  
 
Please note school will close at 1.30pm on this day however if parents/carers are unable 
to collect their child please let the office know so we can arrange for your child to stay at 
school until 3.00pm as usual. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss E Jackson, Headteacher   
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